
St. Paul Offering and Gifts 
Sunday, January 25 
 
Loose Change        11.00 
Sunday School          7.00 
Member Envelopes    2680.00 
Total General Fund Offering  2698.00 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Milwaukee Presbytery     500.00 
Soup Lunch           0.00 
Mission Outreach          0.00 
Total Offering and Gifts   3198.00 
 
 

Church Life at St. Paul 
 

 

Sunday, February 1  8:00  Worship With Holy Communion 

    9:15  Believer’s Club 

    9:15  Coffee Hour 

    10:30  Praise Worship with Holy Communion 

    11:45  San Jose Worship 

Monday, February 2 6:30  FAITH Singers 

    7:00  Boy Scouts 

Tuesday, February 3 5:00  PM Stitchers 

Wednesday, February 4 12:00  Soup Lunch 

    6:00  Basket Guild 

Thursday, February 5 5:30  Choir Practice 

    6:00  Guitar Class 

    6:30  Praise Team Practice 

Saturday, February 7 8:30  Prayer Breakfast 

Sunday, February 8  8:00  Worship With Holy Communion—Council Installation 

    9:15  Believer’s Club 

    9:15  Coffee Hour 

    10:30  Praise Worship with Holy Communion—Council Installation 

    11:45  San Jose Worship 

Monday, February 9 6:30  FAITH Singers 

    7:00  Boy Scouts 

Tuesday, February 10 5:00  PM Stitchers 

Wednesday, February 11 12:00  Soup Lunch 

Thursday, February 12 5:30  Choir Practice 

    6:00  Guitar Class 

    6:30  Praise Team Practice 

Sunday, February 15 8:00  Worship With Holy Communion 

    9:15  Believer’s Club 

    9:15  Coffee Hour 

    10:30  Worship with Holy Communion 

    11:45  San Jose Worship 

Wednesday, February 18 10:00  Ash Wednesday Worship @ Our Savior’s Lutheran Church 

    7:00  Ash Wednesday Worship @ St. Paul 

 

  

St. Paul Attendance 
    8:00  10:30 
Sunday, January 18    38     45 
    8:00  10:30 
Sunday, January 25    39     45 



Serving Today 8:00 AM 10:30 AM 

Council Person Chet Organ Martin Scott 

Assistant Minister Chet Organ  

Acolyte   

Reader   

Ushers Liptow Team  

Greeters   

Communion Team Kline Team  

Organist Cassie Krueger  

Power Point Operator Dan Hughes Jeanne King 

Nursery Attendant  Kennedy Martalock 

Altar Guild Jane Carr Linda McManigle 

Coffee & Fellowship Boy Scouts  

Serving Next Week 8:00 AM 10:30 AM 

Council Person   

Assistant Minister Marilyn Harris  

Acolyte   

Reader Jane Carr  

Ushers Hughes Team  

Greeters   

Communion Team Neitzel Team  

Organist Cassie Krueger  

Power Point Operator Zach Fillbach  

Nursery Attendant  Kennedy Martalock 

Altar Guild Jane Carr Linda McManigle 

Coffee & Fellowship Miriam Circle  

Ministers of Worship 

Friends and Family in the Military:  Blaine Packard (grandson of Kathryn Schoon), Andy tePas (grandson of Ethel Bridge), 
Robert Leisher (nephew of Rhonda Streich), Kyle Resch (grandson of Marge Kline), Marc Hulburt (son of Tom Hulbert), 
Sarah Cayton, (daughter of Rhonda Streich), David and Adam Flowers (grandsons of Bob and Addie Flowers),  Matthew 
Kolden (grandson of Pat and Roger Baker), and Michael McKenzie ( great nephew of Fran Winden). 

 

Friends and Family: Audrey Kotenberg, Jack and Gladys Weeden, Margie Bartell, Bud Carlson (father of Karen Saudargas), 
Alice Saudargas (mother of Jim Saudargas), David Steurer (father of Scott Steurer), Paul Daily (friend of the Steurer’s), Den-
ice Brunton (mother of Cyndi Martalock), Rod Brunton (grandfather of Cyndi Martalock), Dawn Walmer (mother of Mary Ol-
son), Melody Stuessy (sister of Mary Olson), Grace Holford and family (friends of Karl and Anne Schilling), Eric Payton (friend 
of Cyndi Martalock), Katie Berndt (friend of Cyndi Martalock), Shayne Gjestson (grandson of Alan and Susie Gjestson), Shawn 
Nunnick (friend of Ray and Judelle Murphy), Michael Cook (friend of Ray and Judelle Murphy), Paul Vohs (relative of Joyce 
Elwood), Debbie (St. Paul Soup Lunch Friend), Natalie Upp (Cathy Oswald’s mom),  the Andy and Cyndi Martalock family), 
Tammy Pedrick, and Chelsea Hankins. 
 
            

Please remember our family and friends in prayer... 



2015 St. Paul Church Council 

 The Church Council for the coming year was elected at the Annual Meeting.  Thanks be to 

God for these folks that will serve their church in this way of leadership: 

  Ken Harris  President 

  Karen Saudargas Vice President 

  Roger Neitzel Treasurer 

  Tracy Petitt  Secretary 

  Chuck Hughes Financial Secretary 

  Judelle Murphy Outreach and Church In Society 

  Martin Scott  Youth Group 

  Sharyn Pann  Worship and Music Ministry 

  Chet Organ  Property Committee 

 Thank you to Lynette Cruse for her service and leadership to the Church Council in the last 4 

years.  Lyn is to be commended for her work, always done with Servant’s heart. 

 

Altar Guild Meeting Today 

 There is an Altar Guild Meeting today between services, in Michael Chapel, to organize the 

Altar Guild in lieu of having a current chairperson.   All those that serve on Altar Guild should 

attend. 

 

Chicago Auto Show 

 A group is being organized to attend the Auto Show in Chicago.  There are 12 people needed 

to fill the bus.  Please see Russ LIptow for more information on this fun annual trip! 

 

Trivia Night 

 Trivia Night will be held on Saturday evening, March 14, at 5:30.   Get your team together to 

compete!   All St Paul folks and friends are invited to attend.   A light supper will be served.   

This event is an annual fundraiser—and it’s fun! 

 

Lutheran World Relief Baby Care Kits 

 Items are needed to complete the LWR Baby Care Kits.  Watch the stores now for sales—

items needed are:  Cotton TShirts, Gowns or Sleepers, Receiving Blankets, Cloth Diapers, 

Socks, Dark Colored Hand Towels, Bath Size Ivory Soap, Diaper Pins.  All Items must be 

new, or in very good condition.  Thank you for your generous support of this St. Paul WELCA 

mission! 

 

 
 

 
 

St. Paul Lutheran Church is called to be an Inviting, Christ Centered, Spiri-
tually Growing and Community Serving church  

where we are led by love to implement Jesus’ teachings. 



 St. Paul Believer’s Club 

Service Project 
 

The Believer’s Club is collecting  

Stuffed Animals 

for the Beloit Police and Fire Department 

to share with children in traumatic 

situations. 

 

The toys must be new with tags attached.   

The animals should be approximately 5” to 

12”. 

 

The collection will take 

place until the end of  

February. 

 

 

 

 


